

Please complete this form to support your application for the 2025 Student grants

Please share as much information in the required sections to support your application

Name			
Contact details	Email		
	Mobile		
College of Midwives membership number			
School of Midwifery and your year (please tick/highlight)	AUT WINTEC	3 rd year □	
	Victoria □ Ara □ Otago □	4 th year □	
Please share with us how you think the grant will support you in your midwifery studies			
Please share how you have engaged with your local College region in the last year eg. attended local			
meetings			
Please feel free to share anything else to support your application			
Closing date for applications 31st August 2025			
Please send your application to Lynda Overton at lynda.o@nzcom.org.nz			